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Service Response: At this time, the refuge does not have sufficient population data to support a 

waterfowl hunt. As an unfunded and unstaffed refuge and, the personnel from Okefenokee NWR 

have not been able to conduct regular waterfowl surveys and only have anecdotal information on 

the populations that exist there. Due to reduced staffing, the refuge does not anticipate being able 

to conduct waterfowl surveys on Banks Lake NWR. 

  


